
My name is Leah Reilly and I am a resident of Columbus, OH. I am writing today to strongly urge you to 

vote AGAINST SB311. 

 

SB311 weakens Ohio's Health Director at the time when we need them most--in the midst of a major 

health crisis. The passage of this bill would allow untrained state legislators to overrule medical 

professionals--people who have studied and trained for YEARS and have immense amounts of 

knowledge and experience with which to guide our state through a health crisis. SB311 is a dangerous 

power grab by extremist politicians who, again, are NOT medically trained and have shown their top 

priorities to lie elsewhere while thousands of Ohioans are sick and dying from a global virus. 

 

I urge you to vote NO on SB311 to keep state medical decisions where they need to be--in the hands of 

our Health Director and trained medical professionals. 

 

Ardently, 

Leah Reilly 

 


